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Principal’s Message 
 

 

 

 

 
A reminder: We now have a working cell phone for the After Care 
program. Please text or call that cell number to reach Susan 
Jensen. The number is  
 
God Bless always. 
 

 

 

Dear Friends, 
 
We are having Principal of the Day, Chef of the Day, and Coach of 
the Day this week.  The fourth quarter is underway and summer is 
right around the corner.  Although summer is close, we should stay 
strong and finish the year on a good note.  Keep up the good work 
and we will see you soon. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Patrick Grelier 
Principal of the Day 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“The real role of leadership in education…is not and should not be 
command and control.  The real role of leadership is climate control, 
creating a climate of possibility.” 
                                                                                  ~Ken Robinson 

 Calendar at a 
Glance 
APRIL 
5                 7th/8th Grade Dance 
 
6                 Diocesan Art Show @ JP2 
 
9                 Spirit Night @ NBN 
 
10               Out of Uniform: Bring $1 to 

help find a cure for MS 
 
13               Family Day of Service 
 
18               Holy Thursday, 1 PM 

Dismissal – No Aftercare 
 
19                Good Friday – No School 
 
22 – 26    Book Fair 
 
23               Parent Night @ Book Fair 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Auction Items Needed 
The Reading Auction is coming fast!  This reading 
incentive needs items, all items, for students to bid 
on with their tickets earned from reading.  All 
donations are greatly appreciated!  Items may be 
dropped off at the front office, or contact 
anicely@hstigers.org for more information. 

                      

ART NEWS 
Congratulations to the following students whose art work received 
awards for the 2019 annual Diocesan Art Show hosted by St. John 
Paul II Catholic High School.  Nine area catholic schools submitted 
approximately 400 works of art.  A panel of four judges selected work 
in the categories of Drawing, Painting, 3D, Printmaking, Mixed Media 
and Collage. 
 
K : Rebecca Nicolas, 3rd place (Mixed Media) 
1st grade:  Oliana Nkiere, 2nd place (Mixed Media) 
                   Sam Koshut, HM (Mixed Media) 
3rd Grade: Cara Crowell, 3rd place (Collage) 
                    Marcos Martinez-Reyes, 1st place (Mixed Media) 
                   Sasha Crowe, HM (Mixed Media) 
                   Evan Key, 1st place (3D) 
4th Grade: Rosa Elias, 2nd place (Mixed Media) 
                   Charlotte Hardt, 3rd place (Mixed Media) 
                   Sarah Grace Rowe, HM (Mixed Media) 
                   Ronan O’Bierne, 3rd place (Painting) 
                   Claira Harvill,1st place (3D) 
5th grade: Isabel Elliott, 3rd place  (Mixed Media) 
                  Toni Parilli, HM (Painting) 
                  Dylan Davis, 1st place (3D) 
                  Katie Lowe, 2nd place (3D) 
6th grade: Eli Gilchrist, 1st place (3D) 
7th grade: Aaliyah Jackson, 1st place (Collage) 
                  Delaney Faulds, HM (Collage) 
                  Samantha Brix, HM (Drawing) 
                  Ava Williams,  2nd place (3D) 
                  Branda Heng, HM  (3D) 
8th grade: Catherine Hare, 2nd place (Painting) 
 
Congratulations to the following students, whose artwork was selected by 
the Huntsville Museum of Art for the Youth Art Month (YAM) 2019 
Exhibition!  There will be a reception this Saturday. 
 
8th grader:  Benjamin Theodoss 
4th Grader: Isabella Grant, and 
3rd Grader:  Kayley Hoang 
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Coach of the Day 



 

 


